
Orange Peel 
Rotary Club of Orangevale 
District 5180 
Dec. End of Year Catch Up! 
 
 

Catch Up Time! 
--Well the New Year has arrived.  So many stories to tell about December…. 
 
Our Meeting on Dec. 10 
--Please consider signing up for Rotary Direct.  It’s a simple way to donate to the Foundation (TRF).  The minimum is $10 
per month…..make it your New Year’s Resolution.  Bill Wagner will smile! 
--Jonathan mentioned ordering customized shirts…Interested?  Talk to him. 
--Sue Frost talked about her amazing life journey…. 
--Prospector Deanna enjoyed her time at the podium…making money for the club.  People were fined for no tree up, no 
lights etc.  Happy Fines…Steve B. – his daughter bought a house, Mike McK. – Celeste received a Lifetime Achievement 
Award in DC and Mark is coming home for the holidays.  Don R. has now donated 11 gallons of blood!!! 
 
Our Speakers talked about the Orangevale Rotary Charitable Fund.  If you’d like to see numbers, talk to Tommy. 
 
Russ tried for the Orange ball…missed….. 
 

December 17 Meeting 
--Julie King received the honor of Business of the Year for her willingness to move her business to support the ability of 
the Library to expand.  She talked about the trials and hardships of Covid and moving and…and…and…  Special thanks to 
her for keeping her focus while looking out for our community. 
--Ann H. talked about her 33 years at Casa as a teacher.  She is always too funny!  And Yosemite with the exchange 
students. 
--Well Deanna wound up her time as prospector….fined everyone who was late, Brad on the phone, all who were not at 
the Club Christmas Party, people who forgot to bring their mugs.  Happy Fines…Mitch, Mairy for the money Richard and 
She donated to support the Charitable Fund, Ann H. for traveling to her son’s home for Christmas… 

…then the crazies started! It was the last meeting of the month, Deanna offered up her job to someone new.  Brad 
offered $50 for Deanna, Mitch added $$ for Brad, Brad raised to $150, the $200.  Mitch made that $250.  Finally went 
for $400 for Deanna.   I couldn’t even keep up trying to keep track of it! 
 
Eileen was presented flowers and a card signed by club members to say thank you for hanging in there with us. 
 
So in a nutshell…this coming Friday 
Greeter – Phyllis M & Don R 
Invocator – Patty 
Vocational speaker – Phyllis 
Speaker – Keven talking about the Railroad in Orangevale 
 
Board Meeting on Jan 11 at the Chamber at 6 
 
I have lots of pictures…so enjoy 
 
Happy New Year! 
 























    


